
NOTICE OF MEETING TO CONSIDER 
RATE, FEE, PENALTY AND CHARGE INCREASES 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN pursuant to Section 32-1-1001(2)(a), C.R.S., to the customers of the Monument 

Sanitation District (“District”) and all other interested persons that the Board of Directors of the District shall consider fixing 
and may increase one or more of the District’s sanitary sewer rates, fees, penalties and charges for 2025 at a public meeting to 
be held at 9:00 a.m. on November 20, 2024, at the District office located at 130 Second Street, Monument, CO. Participation 
in this public meeting, including public participation, may also be held remotely.  For remote access information, please go to 
the District’s website. Any interested person may appear at the public meeting or remotely for the purpose of providing 
input, comments or objections to the Board regarding this matter.  Information regarding the possible rate increase may be 
obtained from the District Manager. 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED 2025 BUDGET 
AND AMENDMENT OF 2024 BUDGET, IF NECESSARY 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a proposed budget has been submitted to the Monument Sanitation District 

(“District”) Board of Directors for the ensuing year of 2025 and that a copy of such proposed 2025 budget and 2024 budget 
amendment, if necessary, will be filed in the District office, and will be open for public inspection on October 16, 2024. A 
public hearing on the proposed 2025 budget and to amend the 2024 budget, if necessary, will be held at a regular meeting of 
the Board on November 20, 2024 at 9:00 a.m., at the District office located at 130 Second Street, Monument, CO. Participation 
in this public meeting, including public participation, may be held remotely. For remote access information, please go to the 
District’s website. Any interested elector of the District may inspect the proposed budget and budget amendment and file any 
objections thereto at any time prior to the final adoption of the budget. 

 
 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 
MONUMENT SANITATION DISTRICT 

 
HELP PREVENT SEWER BACKUPS 

Please do not flush any of the following items down the toilet, even if they are marked “FLUSHABLE” on the packaging. 
Please dispose of them in your garbage. 

 
Personal Hygiene products, such as: 
Wet Wipes 
Baby Wipes 
Diapers 
Paper Panties 
Tampons, Applicators or Pads 
Cotton Balls 
Cotton Swabs 
Makeup Sponges 

 
Disposable household products, such as: 
Cat Litter 
Paper Towels 
Toilet Brush Heads 
Mop Heads 

 
These products can cause expensive backups of your sewer service line, district sewer main lines and damage to pumps at the 
district lift stations and wastewater treatment facility. 

 
Do not flush any unused prescription drugs. Call your pharmacy for instructions on how to dispose of them in the garbage 
or drop them off at the local police station. 
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